
Dear Isabel Hernandez:  

 

As a grandmother I am very concerned about the quality of the air we are all breathing.  I want 

my government to work toward protecting the quality of the air which has been deteriorating 

over the years. 

 

This senate bill is a first step toward that.  In addition I am dismayed by the changing weather 

and the damage it brings to people and homes.  Not to mention the horrific year we have had 

with wild fires which consumed such a large portion of our State. 

 

Please do all you can to pass Senate Bill 1070.  It is one of my highest priorities. 

 

Thank you, 

Dorothy Stern-kucha 

 


